
Submitter: Frances Dyke 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This denies citizens the right to vote.  Oregon has a significant and successful series 

of years with mail-in voting.  It provides the ability for all registered voters to have the 

ability to vote.  Without mail-in voting many citizens will be unable to vote either for 

state or national elections.  Denying voting rights is a threat to our democracy. 


